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File: 214160 
Date: November 22, 2024 

Emailed: Clerks@vaughan.ca,  
   Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca 

 
City of Vaughan  
Clerk’s Office 
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr.  
Vaughan, ON 
L6A 1T1 
 
Attention:  Mr. Todd Coles, MCIP, RPP 
  City Clerk     
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Re: 88 & 99 Nashville Road 
 2133904 Ontario Inc. 
 Proposed Residential Development Application 
 OP.24.013, Z.24.030 
 Committee of the Whole Public Meeting- Dec. 3, 2024    
 
EMC Group Limited represents the property owners of 69 & 73 Nashville Road in Kleinburg, which are located adjacent to 
88 and 99 Nashville Road. We have received the Notice of Public Meeting for the December 3rd Committee of the Whole 
meeting pertaining to the subject development application. 
 
We have not had the opportunity to review the project reports in detail to determine the impact on our client’s lands, however 
upon finalizing the review we will provide formal comments. 
 
We kindly request to be kept on the circulation list and be notified of all future meetings and decisions regarding the proposed 
development application. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you require any additional information or wish to discuss further, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Yours Truly,  
 
EMC GROUP LIMITED 
 

 
 
Nadia Zuccaro, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner 
 
c: Client  

 

 

Assunta Ferrante
Public Meeting


